Evaluation Committee Report 12/2/2016
The evaluation committee has met several times this Fall semester.  One of the tasks the committee worked on was cleaning the spreadsheet up from typos and some items needed further clarification.
The Deans met with faculty members to discuss the evaluation process and explained some of the items they are looking for and why some deductions were made on FY 16 forms.  
The committee has asked Comp & Benefits to review the advising policy for wording clarification on advising 20 “different” students.  This was being interpreted in many different ways.  Comp & Benefits is working on a possible wording change to ease the confusion.

Committee members will be looking at possibly using a new student evaluation system as no one in NSHE is using IDEA.  Members have brought forward two different systems to be reviewed by the committee in the spring.  

Over the spring the committee will look at two forms (Part-Time Instructor Observation Form and the Tenure Observation form) and see if the forms would be better suited if they were more similar.  A draft letter of instruction, similar to the professional faculty, will be looked at and possibly implemented.  
